
May 28, 2015 – SHERIFF ANNOUNCES DEPARTMENT PROMOTIONS  

Bristol Virginia Sheriff Jack Weisenburger announced the promotion of two veteran deputies in 

the Court Security Division of the Bristol Virginia Sheriffs Office. Joe Limburg has been 

promoted to the rank of Captain and Mike Stout has been promoted to the rank of Lieutenant.  

Captain Limburg joined the Sheriffs Office in 1981 and has served various roles during his 

career including jail shift supervisor and court security officer. His promotion fills the vacancy 

left by the retirement of William McDaniel in February of this year. Limburg’s duties will 

include overall supervision of the Court Security Division and its 10 deputies assigned to 

courthouse security and civil process operations.  

Lt. Stout joined the Sheriffs Office in 1988 and has served as a jail deputy as well as court 

security/civil process deputy. Stout’s duties will be to supervise day to day assignments in 

courthouse security, staff training, and aiding in planning for high risk trials, in addition to 

providing security in courtrooms and serving civil process.  

“I have the utmost confidence in these two men and their performance of duties. Captain 

Limburg and Lt. Stout are seasoned and well respected members of this office, as well as this 

community” Weisenburger said.   

The Bristol Virginia Sheriffs Office is made up of 52 men and women, and is responsible for 

operating the City of Bristol Virginia’s jail, providing security for the Circuit, General District 

and Juvenile and Domestic Relations courts, and service of civil and criminal process. 

  

 


